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The Honorable Troy Waymaster, Chairperson 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Statehouse, Room 111-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Waymaster: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2382 by House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2382 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2382 would allow counties that have adopted zoning regulations to adopt resolutions 

to abate nuisances within unincorporated areas of the county.  The bill specifies what would be 

included in those resolutions.  

 

 The Kansas Association of Counties indicates enactment of HB 2382 would allow counties 

to charge abatement costs to the lot or parcel owner, which would allow counties to recoup 

expenses associated with abatements.  However, if the full cost of abatements are not recovered, 

counties would absorb the unrecovered costs.   

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

cc: Jay Hall, Association of Counties  


